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December 4,1998

Yauco Nuclear Medicine
ATTN: Miguel L. Serpa, M.D.

Radiation Safety Officer
Calle Mattei Lluberas #30, Suite 1-B
Yauco, Puerto Rico, 00698

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF NOTIFICATION AND QUALITY
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (LICENSE NO. 52-25447-01; DOCKET
NO. 030-34826)

Dear Dr. Serpa:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated November 27,1998. We will place the Quality
Management Program in the Docket File, but will not reference it in the license itself. Should
you change the program, you must report that change to NRC within 30 days. Your
implementation of the Quality Management Program will be reviewed at the time of inspection.

We understand that you will begin operations on December 7,1998. This letter will be placed
in the Docket File. No amendment is necessary.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (800) 577-8510 extension 24735; or
(404) 562-4735.

Sincerely,

,f
I

David J. Ccilins, Radiation Specialist |
Materials Licensing / Inspection Branch 2

_ Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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Yauco Nuclear Medicine
| ATTN: Miguel L. Serpa, M.D.
'

Radiation Safety Office '

Calle Mattei Lluberas #30, Suite -B
,

Yauco, Puerto Rico, 00698

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEME T OF RECEIPT OF NOTIFICATION AND QUALITY
| MANAGEMENT PRO AM (LICENSE NO. 52-25447-01; DOCKET

NO. 030-34826)

Dear Dr. Serpa:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter date November 27,1998. We will place the Quality
Management Program in the Docket File, but ill not reference it in the license itself. Should
you change the program, you must report that ange to NRC within 30 days. Your
implementation of the Ouality Management Prog m will be reviewed at the time of inspection.

We understand that you will begin operations on De mber 7,1998. This letter will be placed
in the Docket File. No amendment is necessary.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (800) 5 -8510 extension 247355; or (404)
562-4735.

Sincerely,

|

David J. Collins, Radiation Specialist |
Materials Licensing / Inspection Branch 2

!

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
|
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